UCARE

c/o Freeths IIp 5000 Oxford Business Park South Oxford OX4 2bh 01865 767777

ucare@ucare-oxford.org.uk www.ucare-cancer.org.uk



In light of the GDPR requirements coming in from 25th May, we have recently published a revised Privacy Policy which you can find on our web site. If you have asked to receive our newsletter, made a donation, been to an event, bought our tulip bulbs or other merchandise in the past, we can continue to let you know about UCARE under 'Legitimate Interests'. Otherwise, you will need to opt in to continue receiving our information after May.

## **RECEIVE OUR UPDATES**

If you'd like to be kept up to date with the latest news from UCARE, please sign up for updates using the form below. You can post or email back your preference to ucare@ucare-oxford.org.uk. As you know, we only send out about 2 newsletters a year in order to keep overheads as low as possible and to maximise the amount we can give to research. In the future we hope to be able to send you our newsletter via email if you would prefer to receive it that way,

OPT IN TO RECEIVE UPDATES  NB please add "ucare@ucare-oxford.org.uk" to your safe senders list to ensure our emails reach you.
Name:
Address:
Postcode
Please keep me updated by
Post Email email address
I would like to receive:
Newsletters Information about UCARE events
Please Opt me <b>OUT</b> of all UCARE information

- Information collected is to record income received from you and intended to be used only to provide you with information about events and our newsletter, and also if you have given permission to claim gift aid from the HMRC
- We ensure that there are appropriate technical controls in place to protect your personal details, online and in paper form. We ensure we know how to keep online and paper-based data safe in and out of our office premises.
- Information collected by UCARE will not be shared or disclosed to any third parties.
- You have a right to ask for a copy of the information we hold about you.
- You can unsubscribe from our information at any time by letting us know ucare@ucare-oxford.org.uk Tel: 01865 767777 & via above address